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Public health

EP votes to put patients first in EU rules on prescription medication
information

The European Parliament voted on new EU legislation dealing with information on prescription medicines.
The Greens welcomed the vote, which transformed the original legislative proposal into one oriented
towards the needs of patients, rather than the interests of the pharmaceutical industry. After the vote,
Swedish Green MEP Carl Schlyter said:

"MEPs today voted to put the needs and interests of patients and consumers first when it comes to
information on prescription medication. The Parliament has completely transformed the original
proposal by the Commission, which was solely driven by the interests of the media and the
pharmaceutical industries. Parliament said a clear NO to allowing industry to advertise about
prescription medication in print media or to push any information onto patients.

"As a result of today's vote, pharmaceutical firms would have to provide official documents (e.g.
summary of product characteristics, package leaflet, assessment report) on their websites, or in printed
form upon request, and could only provide other information based on quality criteria and subject to
approval by the competent authorities or the European Medicines Agency. So the information will be
'pulled' according to needs, rather than 'pushed' based on what the industry wants to make available.

"Parliament has also voted to oblige member states to make available information on prescription
drugs. Public authorities should be the point of reference for every citizen that wants more information
about prescription medicines, not industry. While we would have preferred to only have an information
system run by public authorities, we can accept a system in which companies are obliged to make
available official documents, and certain other clearly defined information based on quality criteria
and only after approval by competent authorities."

  

Recommended

  
  
  

  News  

https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/press/public-health-1031
https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/newsroom/press-releases


  
European Union

  
  
  

Plenary Flash 11 - 14 March 2024

08.03.2024

  

  Letter  

  
Parkywiki (CC BY-SA 4.0 DEED)

https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/news/plenary-flash-11-14-march-2024


  
  
  

Letter to Commission President von der Leyen on glypho…

15.11.2023

  

  Study  

  
© Alexander Schimmeck on Unsplash

  

https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/letter/letter-to-commission-president-von-der-leyen-on-glyphosate


  
  

An alternative narrative on raw material access

21.09.2023

  

  News  

  
European Parliament Building Strasbourg © European Union 2017 - Source : EP

  
  
  

Debriefing of the July Plenary Session

14.07.2023

https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/study/an-alternative-narrative-on-raw-material-access
https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/news/debriefing-of-the-july-plenary-session-10250


  
  
  

Please share

  
  

  

E-Mail

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

mailto:?body=https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/press/public-health-1031?
mailto:?body=https://www.greens-efa.eu/en/article/press/public-health-1031?
http://www.tcpdf.org

